
Sent: 19/02/2025 11:11:07 PM
Subject: DA2024/1216 - Letter of Support

Dear Northern Beaches Council,

I am writing to express my support for the development application DA2024/1216 regarding
the proposed upgrades to North Harbour Marina in Balgowlah.

Having seen the thoughtful amendments made to the application, including the restriction on
the maximum vessel size and the limited operating hours for the kiosk, I am confident that
these changes address the concerns raised by the community. The collaboration with NSW
Fisheries to protect the nearby sea grass beds is particularly commendable and shows a
strong commitment to preserving our local environment which can be rare in development of
this nature.

The removal of the swing moorings and the creation of a safe navigation channel will greatly
improve safety for all watercraft, including kayaks, dinghies, and stand-up paddleboards.

I wholeheartedly support this project and urge the Council to approve the application.

Thank you for considering my submission.

Sincerely,

Jack Joseph


